
 

 

 

The Heights Primary School 

Key Stage Two Parent Planner: Summer 1 Week 5 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This term our theme is:  Super Structures 

This week we will be: 

English This week will be a spelling, grammar and reading week.  We 

will focus on comprehension skills and will also be assessing 

the children’s learning and planning activities to target any 

issues that arise. 

Mathematics In maths we will also be assessing some of the skills we 

have taught this term.  We will also be looking at strategies 

for doubling and halving (including odd numbers) as well as 

beginning to look at more formal written methods for 

multiplication.  If your children know their times tables, ask 

them to find related facts.  E.g If I know 3 x 4 = 12, then I 

know 30 x 4 = 120. 

Topic Following on from our visit to the Caversham and Reading 

Bridges last week we will be learning more about the history 

of Caversham and the importance the bridges played in the 

development of Caversham.  We are also going to be painting 

our own structures using the photographs we took last week 

on our trips! 

 

We can’t believe it’s the end of term again!  This term has flown by and it feels strange 

that we are about to enter the final term in Year 3!  

The weather is looking hot and sunny this week, so please ensure your child has sun 

cream applied, a full bottle of fresh water and a sun hat on the days when sunshine 

is forecast.   

Please remember to bring recorders on Wednesday!   

Best wishes,  

Mrs Sanigar and Mrs Wells 

 

 


